
From: Brandon LaVorgna <Brandon.LaVorgna@foxcarolina.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/20/2016 3:55:04 PM
Subject: Fox Carolina looking for "jacob's law" response

Good afternoon Chaney,
 
My name is Brandon LaVorgna. I’m a reporter with Fox Carolina out of Greenville. The family of Jacob Hall is trying to 
push for “Jacob’s Law” which if passed, would place officers in schools. Just wondering if the Governor planned to 
give any sort of comment on it? Or could she?
 
 
Thanks,
Brandon LaVorgna
858 472 4129
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